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Good morning, can we pls add to the next agenda, in regards to adding a light on the Region 
road. Thanks! Mike. 

Get Outlook for Android 

From: Grace Job 
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 8:21:56 AM 
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca> 
Subject: Area concerns 

Good morning 
I am a newish resident to the Marydel site and have reached out to the Town of Brock with a 
couple of concerns, namely: 

1. The lack of lighting and impeded site lines at the corner of Lakeland and Mara. This is a 
dangerous ingress/egress point and should be rectified. Also, night vision is severely impaired 
from lack of lighting and any pedestrian walking at night in that area without reflective gear is 
hard to see. My email has been forwarded to the Region but I haven’t heard back. 

2. Below is a pic of a school bus pick up spot for some of our area children. There is also 
another pick up spot in front of the line of cars. This scenario is extremely dangerous for the 
children. Something should be done to rectify this before any tragedy happens. 

As an aside, it is also difficult to exit Furniss because of the cars as we can’t see down the 
street to safely make the turn. These cars are here all the time. 

I recently learned that not only are you our area councillor, but also reside nearby. I therefore 
wanted to keep you in the loop on area concerns. I shall leave this in your hands. 

Thanks! 

Sent from my iPhone 
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